
Come learn about Environmental 

Justice, the Sutton Lake Fishery, 

and share your experiences about 

Sutton Lake. 

 

When? Wednesday,  

October 30th at 5:30 pm.   

 

Who? 

North Carolina Environmental Justice Network 

(NCEJN) Executive Director Gary Grant, New 

Hanover County NAACP President Deborah 

Dicks Maxwell and Cape Fear Riverkeeper 

Kemp Burdette.  

 

Where? 

Cape Fear River Watch office: 617 Surrey 

Street  (at the foot of Castle Street near the 

riverfront) 

 

Refreshments will be served.  

 

Please email tillery@aol.com or leave a 

message at 252-826-3017 if you plan to  

attend. 
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Cape Fear River Watch  

617 Surrey Street, Wilmington, NC 28401 

Queen Street  

Cast le Street  

Have you seen the news about  Sutton Lake  

  and the coal ash ponds near it?  

Did you know that  coal  ash pol lut ion is    

  HURTING THE FISHING  

     near Sutton Lake? 

“Chemicals from coal ash leaching into  groundwater 

near Flemington community” -  October 5, 2013  
Wilmington Star News 

“Sides split over Sutton Lake status”  -  October 5, 2013 
Wilmington Star News 

“No clear strategy yet on ash ponds”  -  October 5, 2013  
Wilmington Star News 

Fishing at the Sutton Lake pier. 


